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053/1S55/2024-25 CIRCULAR 15.10.2024

Extension of School Closure Due to Heavy Rainfall

Dear Parents and Students,

In continuation of yesterday’s circular, and in accordance with the ministry's decision,
the school will remain closed on Wednesday, October 16, 2024, due to the ongoing
heavy rainfall. Normal classes will resume on Thursday, October 17, 2024. However,
online classes will be conducted for students of Classes IX to XII on Wednesday. The
schedule for these online classes will be shared by the class teachers in the respective
class groups.

Please stay safe and take the necessary precautions during this time.

Warm regards,
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Dr. S Sgnivasan
Principal




